
From: Office Office office@goochfirm.com
Subject: Retainer

Date: November 21, 2017 at 1:04 PM
To: Paul Dulberg pdulberg@comcast.net

Hi	Paul,
I	emailed	Myrna	at	Randy’s	office	when	I	didn’t	hear	back	from	you	and	she	provided	a	signed
copy	of	the	retainer	with	Popovich,	however,	it	is	not	dated.	If	you	have	any	addiAonal	copies
of	this,	please	print	them	and	bring	them	with	you	today	at	4	pm.

Thanks,
	
Margaret G. Buckley
Paralegal
The Gooch Firm
209 South Main Street
Wauconda, Illinois 60084
(847) 526-0110 (phone)
(847) 526-0603 (fax)
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